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To our valued clients and consultants

During this time of uncertain outcomes and unpredictable futures, we understand the importance of staying safe while maintaining our business in the construction industry. The construction industry is considered an essential business and is supportive of our infrastructure not only in Nevada, but across the world. 

The outside world is changing how we approach life and live on a day to day basis.  One thing that will never change though is the need for outdoor spaces in a natural environment. With most of our population stuck at home there is a lot more people taking advantage of the outdoors at this time. As stewards of the environment, we ask that you take precautions while out by maintaining your 6’ separation from non-family members, washing your hands, and not touching your face. This will help ensure that everybody can enjoy mother nature as intended and still be safe.

[bookmark: _GoBack]At this time our office is full-functioning with staggered hours and employees working from home when able to. We are taking precautions as recommended by the Governor and the CDC to ensure that our employees are safe. We are not attending indoor meetings, we are not accepting vendors or clients into our office, and all of our meetings will be via phone or outdoor on job sites respecting the social distancing requirements. 

We anticipate that with everyone’s cooperation, we can beat this and get back to “normal” soon.  Please stay safe, healthy and follow recommendations from the CDC, WHO, and the Governor.

Jack Zunino, FASLA
President
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